
This is an objection to this application,  
I live in Langdon House, to the rear of this development, and it does not appear to have 
been considered at anytime.  
This block consists of 11 residential floors, and is extremely close to the rear roof, 
where a plant is installed.  
The additional extension, will be noisy, block lighting out, and what is currently, a clear 
view in London thus reducing property valuation.  
The terrace will also be in ear shot, of our flats of which some are elderly, vulnerable 
residents, and children  
A terrace that's accessible until 9pm  
is going to cause disruption, and noise for residents.  
I would like this application re-reviewed in light of our residential building  
Made by 
Peggy F 
Langdon House,  
60 Leather Lane,  
 


